Alamance Artisans Guild
Meeting Minutes

November 15, 2016
Bob York, president called the meeting to order. Those in attendance were Bob York, Carolyn Langley, Carolyn Bell, Diane Shults, Coy Quakenbush, Debbie Martz, Corey Gillespie, Daniel Frost, Fredric Wiegel, Gregg Lee, and Susan Kern.
We welcomed a guest, Daniel Frost. Daniel Frost works for Hobby Lobby in the frame shop.
Motion was made by Susan Kern, second by Diane Shutts to approve the October minutes.  Motion passed.
Treasurer’s Report: No report
Membership:  no report
Committee Reports:
Events and Exhibitions: 

Debbie Martz at the Mebane Arts & Community Center through Jan. 20, 17.

Sally Donnelly Rilee at the Paramount Theater through January 26, 2017.

Rose Wenkel at Harrison's through January 31, 2017.
 
Studio Tour: 

The studio tour will be reinvented for 2017.  Discussion dealt with having an “art expo” in one location.  Several ideas for locations were discussed.  Dates for the preview exhibit at Captain White House will be maintained and become an all guild show if possible.  Suggestions are welcome.
Communication Committee: 

Help is needed! The AAG newsletters are on-line. The November newsletter will go out soon. Please send anything you would like to have placed in the newsletter to newsletter@alamanceartisans.com.  Also, remember that you can post announcements on Facebook.  The committee needs your input!
Old Business: None

New Business: Carolyn Bell was appointed as the Chairperson for the Nominating committee.  The new Board will be voted on at the January meeting.

Announcements: 

There is NO meeting in December. The next meeting is a pot-luck supper on January 17, 2017. 

The meeting was adjourned. The program was the showing of a documentary of the life of artist, Maud Gatewood.
Respectfully submitted,

Carolyn Langley, Secretary

